Zoning Commission
Planning Commission
Inland Wetlands Commission

Tuesday, June 10, 2014 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. Town Hall, 100 Bentley Drive, Harwinton, CT

Training Workshop – Land Use Education with Bruce Hyde, AICP, Center for Land Use Education and Research, University of Connecticut.

Zoning Commissioners present: Chairman Don Truskauskas Joe Marzullo Lynne Steincamp Dan Thurston

Planning Commissioners present: Chairman Michael Orefice Paul Roche Christina Emery Roland Perreault

Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commissioners present:
Chairman Bruce Burnett
Sue Ryan
Robert Orciari
Don Prigitano
Tim Bobroske

Zoning Enforcement Officer David Perkins Land Use Coordinator Polly Redmond

Bruce Hyde made presentation along with Atty. Rich Roberts, Halloran & Sage, LLP Presentation started at 6:10 p.m. and adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

No action or motions took place.

Polly Redmond

Land Use Coordinator

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT HARWINTON CT ON 6-12-2014 AT 8:55 ATM ATTEST NANCY E. ELDRIDGE TOWN CLERK